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GENERAL  SECRETARY   REPORT

Alessandra Manzoni

Dear colleagues,
I am very sorry not to be with you for the Study Day. I hope you have a lively and fruitful 

meeting.
I want to say that this has been a very interesting and lively year with many activities and 

participation.
I had some ‘electronic’ problem with my server and this caused some delay in information 

but nothing horrible happened, except my feeling guilty for not having understood that  
immediately.

It has not been possibile to realize the meeting with the GAS society in London.  May be 
we must think more about that.

There will be a particiption of EATGA to JAGP congress in July.
There are many projects of workshops, (Aix en Provence, Naples, Croatia), that should be 

organized.
This year we did not have new members applications.
I think that we are in a very important moment, in which many changes are happening.  

Different ways of thinking about our work and our association are in the air.
The changes proposed in the last workshop, on which you will probably discuss,  are the 

result of the  EATGA ideology of these last years.
I think that  through this experience of change,  realized organizing the workshop with 

modalities which are different from past times, we are going to start a very interesting season 
of transformation and that we are opening to the society in a more transcultural way than 
before.

I am very sorry not to be present in this crucial moment.
My best wishes for a good work,   
 Alessandra

 


